
Hi Mackenzie,  

 

I have been back and forth about my decision and what I would like to do this year, for my 
position at Northome school. I have made the decision to take a school year off of being a 
Sped Para. I do want to come back in the future but as of now I won’t be returning this 
year. In time I would like to be signed up to be a sub for paras/preschool ect. I will let you 
know when that will be.  

This is a hard decision for me as I love working at the school and seeing my kids ect, but as 
of now I feel it’s the right choice.  

Thank you for your understanding!  

Stephanie  

 


